
We’ve been on the road for all but two days in May. We praise God for the people and
churches we’ve been able to meet across five states this month! It all started with a wonderful
missions conference in Roanoke, Alabama. There were eleven missionary families
represented, and the church was incredibly kind and generous to all of us. The Lord used Bro.
Gary Crisp from Prayer Baptist Missions to stir the hearts of the church and create a burden
for souls and world missions.

Next, we were at University Baptist Church in Atlanta, GA, for a few days before heading to
WWNTBM in Kings Mountain, NC, for a week. During our stay at WWNTBM, we had the
opportunity to attend a pastors’ fellowship in Rock Hill, SC. It was a blessing to meet several
pastors from the Carolinas and to be encouraged by preaching on staying faithful in ministry.

Finally, we spent the last couple weeks of May in Florida. We dropped in on several churches
in the Fort Pierce/West Palm Beach area, and then we were privileged to be part of a week-
long Missions Conference at Memorial Baptist in Ocala. Nikayla and I taught in their
children’s ministry several times, and I was able to present both our burden and ministry in
the main services. The conference concluded with a big corn boil and watermelon fellowship
on Friday night!

It’s hard to put into words how thankful we are for God’s provision and protection for our
growing family. Nikayla and the baby are doing well, and we continue to ask for your prayers
as she approaches the halfway mark in her pregnancy. Also, the Lord provided all the funds
for our new laptop, and it has already been ordered! Thank you so much for your prayers and
support—they truly make a difference.

Please be in prayer for us as we travel during June. Nikayla will be visiting her parents in
Brazil, while I will be leading a See The Harvest team to Scotland for two weeks and visiting a
missionary in Croatia for one week. May the Lord bless you for your intercession on our
behalf!

For His Glory,

Cody & Nikayla Carden
See The Harvest Director

Dear Praying Friends,

THE CARDENS
See The Harvest Director for WWNTBM

SENDING CHURCH
McLeansville Baptist Church

5205 Frieden Church Rd.
McLeansville, NC 27301

MISSION AGENCY
World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions

PO Box 725 
Kings Mountain, NC 28086

CONTACT INFO
cody@wwntbm.net

336-500-7185
seetheharvest.com

May 2025

Conference in Alabama

Speaking at UBC in Atlanta
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